
Lancer Container Lines Ltd. 

3 rd April, 2019 

To, 

BSE Ltd. 

P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400 001 

Subject: Intimation regarding closure of Trading Window 

Ref: Script Code- 539841 i.e. Lancer Container Lines Limited 

Dear Sir, 

This is to inform you that in terms of Company's "Code for Fair Disclosure and Conduct and 

for Prevention of Insider Trading" read with BSE Circular Ref No: LIST/COMP/01/2019-20 

dated 2nd April, 2019, the Trading Window for dealing in the shares of the Company has been 
closed from 1st April, 2019 till end of 48 hours after the declaration of financial results for the 

quarter and year ended on 31st March, 2019. 

Please take the same on your records. 

Thanking You, 

Yours Sincerely, 

s Limited 

Company Secretary and Compliance officer 

CIN: l74990MH2011PLC214448 




